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Preparation for Carnival 2021 

Ensuring the Health and Safety of our community 

 

Miami, FL – July 8, 2021: SFCBLA is a trusted outlet to guide you to and through all 
things Mas. 
 
As we continue to prepare for carnival 2021, it is important that we all remember to enjoy safely 
and responsibly. 
Before you reach Miami- 
Please be sure to follow all the guidelines recommended by the CDC. This includes wearing 
your mask in public areas, hand washing, social distancing, and testing. 
Above all else, we highly encourage that you receive your vaccination before your planned 
vacation. 
Please do not travel if you have been exposed to COVID, are sick or showing any other 
symptoms of the virus- for your safety and the safety of others. 
When you reach Miami- 

As you begin your vigorous fete line up- do not forget your mask. From the fetes and limes, to 
on the road we ask that you please wear your mask, not just for arrival but throughout the 
events. We urge the promoters to encourage this as well. As the official Carnival Band Leader 
Association, we stand for all of our bands both Mas and Jouvert to incorporate mask in their 
costume design and packages. NO MASK NO MAS! 
As you return home- 
Be sure to test upon your arrival back home, continue to take the precautions as needed to 
keep your workplace, family, and local friends safe. 
As you look back at all of your pictures of the time that was had, be proud that you did it all 
safely. 
 
We can’t wait to see you here in Miami! Cheers to a safe and enjoyable Carnival Season 2021- 
Let’s do this and do it right for more good times to come! Please visit our website at 
www.sfcbla.org and our Instagram @sfcbla for updates and information. You can also email 
info@sfcbla.org for assistance. 
 
Remain safe, continue to follow health guidelines and we look forward to seeing you in October! 
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